
 

 

 

 

REMINDER to PICK UP your PRE-ORDERED LUNCHES 
at the MULTI-PURPOSE ROOM WINDOW EACH DAY! 

 
Monday            -   White Spot-Hamburger, Veggie Burger or Lettuce Wrap 
Tuesday           -   Hot House Pizza-Hawaiian, Cheese, Pepperoni/Bacon 
Wednesday      -   Hot House Calzone-Hawaiian, Cheese, Pepperoni/Bacon 
Thursday          -   Mucho Burrito - Beef Chicken or Veggie Burrito 
 

DAILY EVENTS – check DAILY ANNOUNCMENTS 

KEEP UP TO DATE WITH LP INSTAGRAM - LAMBRICK PARK INSTRAGRAM 

UPCOMING LP EVENTS: 

NOVEMBER 16:  Parents as Education & Career Coaches 
NOVEMBER 19:  Report cards are published  
NOVEMBER 23:  Careers, Trades, & Transitions Information Evening 
 

Dear LP families,  

Once again, Lambrick Park had an excellent Fall Sport Season: 
 
Cross Country: The Provincial Cross Country Championships were held at Jericho Beach on 
November 6th. LP’s Junior Boys team qualified and did very well placing 14th as a team out of 30 
teams in the province. The Junior boys are Griffin H, Gavin L, Will H, Matt D, Finn K, Ethan H, and 
Theo T.  LP’s Senior Girl - Elaine K - ran very well but due to an extremely muddy course finished 
the race with one shoe after she lost one in the mud. Aiden G was the only Senior Boy that 
qualified and finished in 15th out of the 280 Senior Boys that ran the race.  Well done to all of the 
Cross Country runners. We had the largest team ever at Lambrick Park with 30 students joining 
the team this year! Coaches were Tom Turnbull, Jill-Marie Moreau, and Keith Grew. 
 
Volleyball: Our Junior Boys, Senior Boys and Senior Girls Volleyball teams have ALL qualified for 
Islands – GOOD LUCK next week at Islands to our volleyball teams! 
 
Boys Soccer: LPFC returns from a successful Island Championship tournament. The boys 
played excellent soccer for two days but unfortunately lost in the final. LPFC placed 2nd on the 
Island!  Good luck at Provincials and the Colonist Cup! 
 
Rowing: LP had 1 first place finish, 1 second place finish and 1 third place finish at City 
Championships last weekend!   
 
CONGRATS to all of our athletes that participated in a Fall Sport! 
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THANKS to the countless house of volunteer time put in by our parents, community and staff 
coaches.  
 
LP is very lucky to have so many adults supporting our athletics programs.  
 
Again, GOOD LUCK to all of the teams that have qualified to move onto the Island and/or 
Provincial Championships. GO LP! 
 
LAMPAC Fundraiser:  
 
PURDYS Chocolatiers Seasonal Fundraising 
 
Help support LAMPAC to support our school. It’s quick and easy for anyone planning on ordering 
Purdy’s Chocolates this holiday season. 
 
Use this link: https://fundraising.purdys.com/1442408-89671    
 
Register for an account (if you don’t have one already) and place an order. 
Before the holidays,  your order will be available for pick up at Lambrick, or can go home with your 
child (if you are OK with that) 
 
Please consider helping LAMPAC if you are able. 
 
Have a great weekend  
Gord Mitchell 
Principal, Lambrick Park Secondary  
 

 

 

GRAD2022 NEWS: 

GRAD2022 Winter Banquet @The Beach House – 5109 Cordova Bay Road 

December 15, 2021 6:00-9:00 PM 

Dinner & Entertainment  
featuring 

The Robert Mesmer Comedy Hypnosis Show 

BUY YOUR TICKET THROUGH CASH ON LINE – guest forms at the front desk 

https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com  

BOOK YOUR PHOTO SESSION FOR GRAD2022 photos – starting November 22  
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ATTENTION ALL Grade 12’s & Parents – Next Virtual Fair will be open November 18th! 

 

Grad Update:  

Graduating students are reminded to check their sd61learn email accounts for an email from Mr. 

Janzen so that they can sign up for the grad google classroom.  

To view information about post-secondary news and scholarship news, please bookmark this 
page for our bimonthly updates LP Scholarship Newsletter  (bit.ly/LPScholar) 

 

Invitation for parents and caregivers in the LP Community: 

Enhancing Substance Use Prevention in BC Schools Survey: In Phase 2 of an ongoing 

engagement initiative, the Province is seeking input on how to help meet the challenge of youth 

substance use and its associated harms. Please complete this short survey by November 19. 

Lambrick Park GIRLS BASKETBALL FUNDRAISER - Encourage your family, friends, and 
neighbours to return their deposit containers to one of the 3 Return-It depot locations in Victoria - 
they can donate the total or partial amount of their refund directly to LAMBRICK PARK GIRLS 
BASKETBALL.  

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1O5lCH6UMJGLf8DJf8oWoPEcsyySVN-99QrirC97WLf0/edit
https://engage.gov.bc.ca/govtogetherbc/consultation/enhancing-substance-use-prevention-in-bc-schools/


LP CAREER NEWS - Lambrick Park Careers SD61 
 
 

SD61 Parents/Guardians, YOU ARE INVITED TO 2 EVENTS: 
 

Parents As Education & Career Coaches Workshop 
 

Careers, Trades, & Transitions Information Evening 
 

We hope you can join us for two events (separate registration required for each event):  

1.   Parents As Education & Career Coaches Workshop 
  
This free interactive workshop for parents, facilitated by Ed Planner BC, is designed to support 
you in guiding your student after high school as well as help you understand the BC post-
secondary environment. 
  
Parents are the greatest influence on their child's education and career decision, making this a 
beneficial evening! 
  

  
Tuesday, November 16, 2021 

7:00 - 8:30 pm 
ZOOM 

Registration is required for this FREE 
workshop. 

To register, click here  
or visit our website: careers.sd61.bc.ca 

 

  
2.   Careers, Trades, & Transitions Information Evening  
  
  

We hope you can join us for an information 
evening hosted by the Pathways and 
Partnerships team.  This information 

session is open to middle and secondary 
students and parents. Various career, 

trade, dual credit and transition 
opportunities, combined with stories of 
current and graduated students will be 

showcased.  
 Tuesday, November 23, 2021 

7:00-8:00pm 
ZOOM 

Registration is required for this information 
session. 

To register, click here  

 

 

https://lambrickparkcareers.sd61.bc.ca/
https://sfu.zoom.us/meeting/register/u5Yud-2ppjojG9eyWySWClS10SI7GD6EBo8q
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November 2021 Secondary Snapshot 

This months topic is communication! 

Help! My Teen has Stopped Talking to Me 

 

 

http://cm.pn/7wxn

